
Sayyid Al-Hakeem stresses Sinjar Stability, calls for Yazidis’ voluntary
return

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Prince of Yazidis in Iraq,

and the world, Prince Hazim Tahseen Bek, and his accompanying delegation on 23/1/2023.

His Eminence extended his appreciation on their condolences over the departure of Shaheed Al-

Mihrab’s Wife “may Allah have mercy on her soul” and the Memorial of the martyrdom of the Great

Ayatollah, Mr. Mohammed Baqir Al-Hakeem “MASHS”. His Eminence wished the Yazidi brothers to

enjoy more security and stability and called for the voluntary return of the Yazidi component

whose circumstances had forced them to leave Iraq.

His Eminence stressed the importance of continuing to work on the stability of Sinjar City,

reiterating his vision towards them as they are an important qualitative addition of the Iraqi

people, which is not measured in numbers but through their literature and cultural enrichment

of Iraqi society.


